September 21st is the first day of fall. Encourage your child to
bring in an item that reminds them of Fall on to

share with the class during our Fall Sharing Circle. Please drop
off a bag or bags of leaves to the school on

You can leave the bag(s) outside of our classroom window or
our entry door in the morning. We will be having some leaf fun
that day. The more leaves the better. Thanks so much!

HAPPY FALL!
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